Bauer Highlands Homeowners Association
Board Minutes
Saturday, July 29, 2006, 9:00 AM
Tazza Café
At 9 AM an open forum with approximately 15 homeowners in attendance was held.  Homeowners expressed the following concerns/issues:

· Number of homes for sale in the neighborhood

· Yards looking bad

· Street light out on NW 126th 

· Tree knocked down on NW Oxbridge

· Suggestion for a neighborhood Welcome Committee

The meeting of the Board Highlands Homeowners Association was called to order at 9:30 AM by President David Gorman.  A quorum was met with all board members were in attendance:
David Gorman, President

Matt Schulz, Member at Large

George Kyler, Treasurer

Dana Tierney, Secretary
Ken Oliphant, Member at Large

Minutes from the Annual Meeting held in February were distributed and approved.

George Kyler, Treasurer, reported the association currently has $36,000 in checking and $11,000 in reserves.  He requested that we move our checking and money market accounts from US Bank to Umpqua Bank.  A motion was made by Ken Oliphant and seconded by Matt Schulz to move the accounts to Umpqua.  Motion passed unanimously.

Committee Reports
Architectural Review Committee:  Matt Schulz reviewed guidelines and application process for any external changes to homes.  Once homeowners have an approved project, a small sign saying “this project approved by the ARC” will be posted in the yard.  This will also help serve as a reminder to other homeowners of the process for making external changes to homes.  Matt reported that all homeowners had recently received a letter reminding them of items that are in violation of the CC&R’s, such as lawns in disrepair or garbage cans visible from the street.  Later this week members of the Board will personally visit with homeowners who are in violation.  If the violation is not rectified within a few weeks, formal violation letters will be sent out.
Social Committee:  The Board is sponsoring a neighborhood party on Friday, August 25, from 6 to 9 PM.  Location:  NW 126th Place between Bayonne and Alsace.  Soft drinks, wine, beer and heavy hors de oeuvres will be provided.  The wine steward from Bales will be on hand to pour wines and Jaime from Tazza Café will be in attendance serving food from his restaurant.

Unfinished Business

None

New Business

George Kyler reported that we are looking into having a monument sign on the second entrance to Bauer Highlands at Saltzman and Bayonne.  He will report back once he has some bids to consider.
George also reported that we are looking into changing landscaping company (currently Martin Sanders) for the common areas.  Details to follow.
There being no further business to come before the Board, Matt Schulz made a motion to adjourn and Ken Oliphant seconded it.  The meeting was adjourned at 10 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Dana Tierney

Secretary

